
From: dacomo@comcast.net
To: Board of Directors; Monty Schmitt
Subject: MMWD Ordinance #464
Date: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 1:44:26 PM

Dear MMWD Board or Directors
 
Please note we as homeowners and MMWD customers STRONGLY OPPOSE Ordinance 464 which
raises our rates and modifies the Tier structure.  We are retired and on a fixed income and this
ordinance will have a significant negative impact on our budget.  Please repeal the ordinance
immediately.
 
Thank you.
Constance Fox
David Scheufler
9 Marine Dr
San Rafael 94901
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